SAMPLE LETTER

September 10, 2015


Grant Officer’s Address at NIH

RE:
Grant No. DC_____-


PI: Dr. 


Title:


This letter is to confirm that the following key personnel have completed the IRB Professional Training Course at the University of Connecticut Health Center.



List key personnel names here


The education program completed by the staff listed above was titled “University of Connecticut Health Center IRB Professional Training Course”. This program covered basic concepts in the ethics and regulation of human subjects research, a review of the Belmont Report, the Health Center’s IRB and its policies/procedures, the basic elements of information consent and the informed consent process, special considerations for vulnerable subject populations, e.g., prisoners, children, etc., adverse event reporting and Good Clinical Practice Guidelines.

Sincerely,

Leonard P. Paplauskas

Associate V.P. for Research Administration

